ASSOCIATE VICE PRESIDENT HEALTH AFFAIRS (213) 224-7047





May 8, 1986

Joshua Lederberg, M.D. President The Rockefeller University 1230 York Avenue New York, NY 10021

Dear Dr. Lederberg:

You will find enclosed the photographs that you so graciously sent me to be placed in the book <u>Medicine: Preserving the Passion</u> that Lois DeBakey and I have written. You may be interested to know that the book is now in the hands of the publisher, Springer-Verlag, and it is likely that it will be released this year. Lois and I are most grateful to you for your help and, of course, for the photographs.

Sincerely,

Phil R. Manning, M.D.

PRM: daa

Photographs enclosed